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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Order Instituting Rulemaking to Implement the 
Commission's Procurement Incentive Framework and 
to Examine the Integration of Greenhouse Gas 
Emissions Standards into Procurement Policies. 

COMMENTS 
OF THE ALLIANCE FOR RETAIL ENERGY MARKETS 

ON THE PROPOSED DECISION ON REPORTING AND TRACKING 
OF GREENHOUSE GAS EMISSlONS IN THE ELECTRICITY SECTOR 

In accordance with Rules 14.3 and 14.6 of the California Public Utilities Commission's 

("CPUC" or "Commission") Rules of Practice and Procedure, the Alliance for Retail Energy 

Markets ("AReM") respectfully submits the following comments on the Proposed Decision of 

Commissioner Michael R. Peevey dated August 15, 2007, titled Interim Opinion on Reporting 

and Tracking nf'Greenhouse Gas Emissions in the Electricity Sector ("Proposed ~ecision"). '  

1. INTRODUCTION 

In the Proposed Decision, the CPUC and the Califomia Energy Commission ("CEC" or 

"Energy Commission") jointly recommend that the California Air Resources Board ("ARB) 

adopt a set of proposed rules for the reporting and tracking of greenhouse gas ("GHG") 

emissions in the electricity scctor. The proposed rules were developed based on information 

presented to thc CPUC and the CEC at a joint workshop held on April 12-13, 2007, a joint staff 

report titled "Joint California Public Utilities Commission and Califomia Energy Commission 

' AReM is a California mutual benefit corporation whose members are electric service providers that are active in 
California's direct access market. The positions taken in this filing represent the views of AReM but not necessarily 
those of particular members or any aftiliatcs of its members with respect to the issues addressed herein. 


























